
NEW HANDICAP SYSTEM

1.Commences on Monday 21st March 2022.

2.The new system is based on the World Handicapping System.

3.The handicaps have been calculated using the lowest 8 scores out of the last 20 
scores and finding the average score.

4.The stableford scores have been turned into gross scores and the average of 
the 8 lowest already INCLUDES THE SLOPE calculation.  Eg. If a player off a 20 
handicap records 36 points, this will be recorded as a 72 plus 20 giving a score of
92 gross.

5.If someone’s exact new handicap is 20.5 their handicap will be 21.  If it’s 20.4 
their handicap will be 20.  

6.Several members have not completed 20 rounds in the past two years of the 
scores available.  Therefore they MUST record a stableford score in any team 
game where possible, (obviously this is not possible in scramble’s and match 
play etc).

7.Members who have completed 10 but less than 20 rounds in the past two 
years, their new handicap has been calculated on the average of their lowest 4 
gross scores.

8.Members who have completed less than 10 rounds in the past two years, their 
handicaps have remained the same as previously recorded.

9.Members who play from the blue tees and have not yet completed 20 rounds 
from there, the handicaps have been calculated from previous rounds from the 
yellow tees.  These handicaps have then been adjusted to give a blue tee 
handicap.

10.The handicaps will be regularly reviewed.


